
From: Council Clerk – Testimony
To: "Sarah Taylor"; Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: RE: Testimony for Willamette Greenway
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 8:57:00 AM

Hi Sarah,

Could you please provide for zip code for reference? Thanks!

You are scheduled to speak in front of the Portland City Council on December 9th.

Council meetings are being held virtually, so you will receive an email with information about how to join the
meeting using your phone or the internet. You will receive this email next week. The Council meeting will start at
9:30 am. Let me know if you have any questions.

Tristan

-----Original Message-----
From: Sarah Taylor <sarahsojourner@mac.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 7:08 PM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Testimony for Willamette Greenway

Hello,
I want to briefly share about the
Willamette Greenway Inventory from a community perspective.  I will share why I think it’s important to include
mostly unknown history of Indigenous, Black and immigrant communities.  I will also share why it is important to
include known risks to communities in the inventory.
 Thank you,
Sarah Taylor

> On Dec 1, 2020, at 3:34 PM, Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:
>
> Hi Sarah,
>
> That is correct. Would you like to speak at the City Council meeting on December 9th?
> If so, please provide a brief topic description. Thank you.
>
> Tristan Sakamoto
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Sarah Taylor <sarahsojourner@mac.com>
> Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 2:08 PM
> To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
> Subject: Re: Testimony for Willamette Greenway
>
> Hello,
> Thank you for this helpful information.  It looks like I email you for a communication slot on the 9th.  Is that
correct?  I would appreciate a slot.
> Thank you.
> Sarah Taylor
>
>> On Dec 1, 2020, at 11:16 AM, Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:
>>
>> Hi Sarah,



>> Thanks for reaching out with your question about providing testimony on this item. The oral record was closed
for this item after the hearing on November 4. The written record was closed on November 11, however there are
going to be amendments introduced at the meeting tomorrow afternoon, and then the written record will be opened
up again to accept additional written testimony. After the meeting tomorrow, you are welcome to send your
testimony in an email to this email address and it will be shared with Council and staff and added to the record.
>>
>> You are also welcome to sign up for a Communication spot, in which you can address Council for three minutes
about a topic of your choice at the beginning of the Wednesday morning meetings. The next available spots are
December 9 and 16. The deadline to sign up for a spot on December 9 is today at 5 pm.
>>
>> Thanks,
>>
>> Keelan McClymont
>> Council Clerk
>> she/her
>>
>> -----Original Message-----
>> From: Sarah Taylor <sarahsojourner@mac.com>
>> Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 9:58 AM
>> To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
>> Subject: Testimony for Willamette Greenway
>>
>> Hello,
>> I would like to testify on the Willamette Greenway Inventory and it is not on the agenda.  I am requesting this
because there was no outreach to neighborhood associations or river organizations.
>>
>> I would appreciate being able to speak.
>>
>> Sarah Taylor
>> Linnton Board
>> Portland Harbor Community Advisory
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